
From: John Loken <johnlok123@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 06, 2022 5:24 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Please prohibit natural gas in new buildings 

Dear A2 Planning Commission, 

Climate change is by far the greatest threat to the world, our country, our state, and even our city, Ann 
Arbor. Since we humans have caused and continue to cause this most recent, most rapid, and potentially 
most drastic change in the world's climate, we are responsible for taking action against it, and now. 

So, please vote to prohibit the use of natural gas in all future buildings in Ann Arbor. Do not listen to the 
developers, whose intentions are dubious. 

Thank you for your time. 

John Loken 
(a current and longtime Ann Arbor resident) 
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